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A note from Mrs Athey

Dear Parents,

It is almost unbelievable to think that we are quickly approaching 2017 and 
have almost completed our first term as a Primary School. 

I must take this opportunity to thank all the children for their hard work, 
laughter and fun, to parents for supporting their children  with work at home 
and supporting events in school, enabling us to raise much needed funds to 
provide all those wonderful extras the children at Whittingham enjoy day in 
day out. 

The Governors also need a mention as they have attended numerous meetings 
over the past year in the constant pursuit of providing the best possible 
educational experiences for all children. 

Thank you PTA for their relentless pursuit of fundraising enabling the children 
to receive all those little extras without further financial strain on families. 

Finally, thank you to the wonderful staff who work so hard to make 
Whittingham C of E Primary such a wonderful place for children to learn.  
Thank you Mrs Fortescue, our Deputy Headteacher who has ably led the school 
through the Christmas activities in my absence.

Have a wonderful Christmas and a Happy New Year and we will re-open as usual 
on Tuesday 3rd January 2017.
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Reminders

Our fun and excitement continues next week with our performances of Aladdin, 
Nativity and Carol Service, Christmas lunch ( don’t forget to wear your favourite 
clothes on Christmas lunch and party day) and party.

Please look at our lovely school website for calendar updates and photographs.

Merry Christmas!


